UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 4
SAM NUNN ATLANTA FEDERAL CENTER
61 FORSYTH STREET, SW
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

REVISED LETTER
(b) (6)

February 21, 2013
SUBIJECT: Sampling Results for Property at® ©)

Dear Resident:

You received an incorrect cover letter based on your sampling results. The enclosed letter is correct and
we sincerely apologize for the error. The sampling results table you received is correct, but the original
letter stated that your property had at least one high result, when in fact your property did not have site
related contaminations which exceed a Removal Management Level.

The EPA is encouraging all property owners to contact us to discuss the attached data and/or the
Superfund process. Please contact Stephanie Y. Brown, Community Involvement Coordinator, at (205)
326-8640, or by e-mail at brown.stephaniev(@epa.gov, to schedule a convenient time to discuss your
results.

Sincerely,

/ y
On-8cene Coo or
EPA Region

Emergency Response and Removal Branch
E-mail: crowley.jeffery@epa.gov
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